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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 20, 2005

TO: Honorable Kenneth Armbrister, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2140 by Phillips (Relating to the provision of notice to affected political subdivisions 
regarding the proposed construction of a reservoir.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require that an application for a permit to construct a storage reservoir must include 
evidence that each member of the governing body of each county and municipality in which the 
reservoir would be located was notified by the permit applicant of the intent to request a permit. 
Evidence of that notification would be required to be included in an application for the permit 
submitted to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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